
INTERSESSION FINANCIAL AID 

Intersession is considered part of the spring semester that follows it. The number of credits you take 
during intersession is combined with the number of credits you plan to take during the following spring 
semester – together, that determines your spring financial aid award. 

If you decide to withdraw from an intersession class, that class may not be counted in your financial aid 
for the spring semester, and your financial aid may be reduced. 

The review of academic progress (based on your grades from the preceding Fall semester) will take 
place after Intersession courses begin. If you're not meeting the standards, your financial aid for the 
spring semester (including intersession) may be canceled after you've started classes and incurred 
charges. 

 


